
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER OF UP-COMING MEET AND GREET 
 
 

 
 
 

Just a reminder of the “Welcome Back Meet and Greet” taking place at the 
Village Hall on Saturday, May 20th, 2023, 7:00pm to 10:00pm. 

Please come down to the Hall to get to know your Council, as well as your 
neighbours!!! 

 
(Please bring your own refreshments) 

 
 
 

 

 


